

July 29, 2020

To NSC Club Members:

I hope this finds you and your families staying well during these challenging times we are all going through. And, of course, I hope you have been able to get out there and catch some fish. Bait is abundant right now, after a lull in the action for a while, I hope this is translating into "tight lines" for everybody.

The purpose of this brief note is to introduce the new version of a long-time NSC annual event - the 4-Man Tournament. The Board has spent quite a bit of time the past few months re-designing this event, including a name change, in hopes that it will be more fun for the participants. Please take a few minutes to read over the information below and consider participating this year.

Beginning in 2020, the event will be called the **Narragansett Surfcasters Nelson Valles 4-Member Challenge**. I know you will agree that our good friend, Nelson, is very deserving of this recognition of all he has done, and continues to do, for the Narragansett Surfcasters and for each of us. The Board's re-design was guided by what we know to be Nelson's vision for the club and we're extremely pleased to be able to present it to all of you. We sincerely hope to see you in some of the usual favorite spots fishing for your team in September.

Stay well and stay safe,

Glenn